
THE MAZE

A newsletter published now and then for Catawba Presbytery.
June 30, 2008

NOTE:  Those receiving a copy of the Maze are requested 
to provide a copy for each minister, clerk of session, 
chairman of the Board of Deacons, and Church Treasurer. 

NEXT STATED MEETING
October 13, 2009

White Oak Church
White Oak, SC

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 

Reports for the next Stated Meeting of Presbytery are due 
Friday, September 11, 2009.  Please send the copy as a 
WORD attachment to an email to the Stated Clerk at 
guysmith@comporium.net.  Thank you for your help in 
getting the reports submitted.

OLD BRICK CHURCH 

The Old Brick Church Commission continues to evaluate 
the needs for the Old Brick Church.  You are encouraged 
to include a note in your bulletin or newsletter asking for 
support of this ministry.  All gifts and memorials for the 
OBC and the upkeep should be sent to the Presbytery 
Treasurer:

Mr. T. C. S. Lever Treasurer  
1787 Windsor Drive
Lancaster, SC 29720

Please designate the gifts for the Old Brick 
Church.

BUDGET REQUESTS
All Committee Chairmen are reminded to have 
2010 budget requests along with the funding for 

the requests to Barry Dagenhart no later than 

August 1.

P
PRESBYTERY INFORMATION

The Old Brick Church Commission has 
established the Old Brick Church Endowment 
Fund.  Funds will be used to maintain and upkeep 
the OBC.  Contributions are encouraged from the 
churches and individuals in the Presbytery and 
Synod.

Matthew Lucas was transferred to First 
Presbytery effective July 16th.  Matt is to serve as 
pastor of the Reformation Church in 
Hendersonville.  We are grateful to Matt for his 
service in our Presbytery.

Chris Parnell was also transferred to First 
Presbytery effective June 9th as a licentiate.  Chris 
is to become pastor of the New Amity and Stony 
Point Churches.  

Heiko Burklin was installed by a 
Commission of the Presbytery as pastor of the 
Neely’s Creek Church on Sunday, June 28th.

2009 EVENTS
September 25-27, 2009

Senior High Super Retreat at Bonclarken
October 13, 2009

Catawba Presbytery meets at White Oak Church, White 
Oak, SC10:00 a.m.
October 27, 2009

Catawba Elders’ Association
Centennial Church, Columbia, SC

7:00 p.m.
November 6-8, 2009

Catawba Middle School Retreat at Bonclarken

mailto:guysmith@comporium.net

